
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF WEST NEW YORK PLANNING BOARD 

BLOCK 4, LOTS 1 AND 2 
 
PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Town of West New York Planning Board will conduct a 
public hearing regarding the preliminary investigation, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40A:12A-1 
et seq, for a proposed determination of an Area in Need of Redevelopment for certain 
land which front on a portion of Park Avenue, Sixty-seventh Street and Sixty-sixth Street 
within the Town of West New York. This hearing will take place on Wednesday, March 
6, 2013, at 6:30 P.M. at the Municipal Building, 428 60th Street, West New York, New 
Jersey 07093, at which time you may appear either in person, by agent or by attorney and 
present any comments you may have regarding this investigation. 
 
The subject area fronts on a portion of Park Avenue, Sixty-Seventh Street and Sixty-Sixth 
Street, and is identified as Block 4, Lots 1 and 2. A copy of the map depicting this area is 
on file at the Town Clerk’s Office, at the Municipal Building, 428 60th Street, West New 
York, New Jersey 07093. This may be viewed during regular business hours (9:00 A. M. 
– 4:00 P.M. Monday through Friday).  
 


